
1

Roxanne Maher

From: Dayle Wilder <dayle98@me.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 3:38 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: LGBT Flag

As a Ledyard Taxpayer and resident for over 40 years I emphatically Object to the idea of flying a Political 
and highly provocative flag on our Town Hall property.   
 
We all need to unite and live as good neighbors to one another.  This is Not the way to do that. 
 
I am appalled and ashamed that the council could even have considered this divisive display of politics that 
will cause more harm among residents  than good. 
 
If you ever intend to run for public office again, I will work hard to see that those council members who are 
pushing this on Ledyard residents Never get elected again. 
 
Dayle Wilder 
98 Spicer Hill Road 
 
 


